
END OF SCHOOL YEAR 2020/21 

 

Last day of term: Wednesday 30 June will be a non-uniform day. There will be no snack (P1-4) or 

school dinners available on that day. Your early family pick-up time is:  

11.45am – if your usual pick-up time is 1.30pm / 2.30pm 

12pm – if your usual pick-up time is 1.45pm / 2.45pm 

12.15pm – if your usual pick-up time is 2pm / 3pm 

 

Annual Reports: these will be available for collection at home time on Tuesday 29 June. Your child’s 

teacher will only hand over the report envelope to: 

 The child’s parent 

 A named collector (P1-3) 

 An adult (18+) nominated by you to collect it (you must Seesaw your child’s teacher 

with the person’s name, if you choose this option) 

Any reports not collected will be posted after the end of term. 
(Remember to keep the enclosed information on Induction Day and drop-off & pick-up times safe!) 

 

Medication: if your child has medication in school, this must be collected by an 

adult. Contact your child’s teacher to arrange this. Please do NOT collect essential 

medication – e.g. epipens, inhalers – before Wednesday 30 June. 

 

Uniforms: if you have any items of uniform that you no longer require but which are still in good 

condition, please leave them (we would appreciate if you could wash them first) with one of the secretaries 

(ring the buzzer at the main door) and we will find a good home for them! Items we can use are: 

 School sweatshirts 

 Yellow polo shirts 

 Black leggings / track bottoms 

 Black trainers 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a happy, relaxing and 

sunny summer holiday! 


